High Commission of India
Pretoria

PRESS RELEASE

The High Commission of India and the Indian Consulates in South Africa are

monitoring the situation resulting from the cancellation of international flights from
South Africa after detection of a new COVID variant Omicron in South Africa. Stranded
Indian nationals seeking urgent return to India are requested to provide requisite details
in the enclosed format to the High Commission of India / Indian Consulates as per the
jurisdiction mentioned below

4.

High Commission of India, Pretoria (Pretoria region only): -
Email: apwo.pretoria@mea.gov.in
Cell: +27 794592138

Consulate General of India, Johannesburg (Gauteng, Mpumalanga, Limpopo, North
West province): -

Email: vccons.jburg@mea.gov.in

Cell: +27 663036144, +27 716764230

Consulate General of India, Durban (KwaZulu-Natal, Eastern Cape and Free
State):-

Email: visa.durban@mea.gov.in/cpv.durban@mea.gov.in

Cell: +27 648800086, +27 847807387

Consulate General of India, Cape Town [Western Cape and Northern Cape):-
Email: admn.capetown@mea.gov.in
Cell: +27 832976177, +27 627141526, +91 8950363736(WhatsApp)

Asthe situation is evolving, all Indian nationals affected by the flight cancellations

from South Africa are advised to keep track of latest news in local media about
international flight operations and travel restrictions. High Commission/Consulate
websites and social media handles may also be regularly checked for further
announcements.
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